
 

 

 
 
 
4th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Tuesday 11th January, Year 2 have an exciting visitor from Architecture Workshops joining us in school.   
 
They will deliver an Architecture Workshop to all Year 2 children, providing an exciting, hands-on experience to 
enhance our ‘Grand Designs’ topic and help us develop our DT skills. The workshop will allow us to explore and 
create large scale structures suitable for a range of different habitats found around the world. The children will work 
cooperatively and collectively to problem solve and create structures as a team.  
 
The PTFA have kindly donated £120 towards the cost of this exciting experience. This leaves a cost of £5.50 per child 
to be paid via parent pay.  
 
In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.50 to cover 
the cost of the visit. Payment should be made by ParentPay.  If it is not possible to fund the trip with voluntary 
contributions, then regrettably, the visit cannot take place.  
 
If your child is eligible for free school meals because you are in receipt of benefits there is no cost. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
The Year 2 Team  
 
 


